
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Beloit is a member of the Rock County HOME Investment Partnership Program

(HOME) Consortium. As a result, the City of Beloit and a Community Housing Development

Organization (CHDO) in Beloit receive annual allocations. The Community Development

Authority (CDA) met and is recommending that $40,000 of the City’s dollars be allocated to

the 422 Bluff Street rehabilitation project and $20,000 to a tax credit development on

Burton Street. The CDA is also recommending that the 2012 and 2013 CHDO dollars be

allocated to the 422 Bluff Street rehabilitation project. This notice is to inform the public

that a 30-day comment period on the proposed HOME allocations begins December 21,

2013 and ends January 20, 2014. A public hearing on the proposed allocation will be held

on January 21, 2014 during the City Council meeting in The Forum of City Hall. The City

Council may also take action on this proposal on January 21, 2014. You may submit

comments to Julie Christensen in the Community Development Department at 364-6703 or

via e-mail at christensenj@ci.beloit.wi.us.

Julie Christensen

Community Development Director

92675200-5244-3512
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